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After School Clubs 
 
Wednesday 30th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
To ensure that at Atlas we offer the highest quality provision in our after-school clubs and as a way of 
covering the costs of the resources required, we are charging £1.00 per child for an after-school session. 
The clubs run across the Autumn term, and will start on Monday 5th October and will run until the 
penultimate week of the term (07/12/2020). Clubs are limited to particular bubbles at this time. We hope 
to open more clubs to more bubbles in due course. 
 
To attend an after-school club, you will need to pay £9.00 for each club for the duration of the term. 
 
Money must be paid via Parent Pay. If the money is not paid, your child will not be allowed to attend the 
club. There is no charge for children who receive Pupil Premium or Free School Meals. 
  
Clubs will be starting next week, week commencing 05/10/2020 and letters need to be returned by Friday 
2nd October. We will not be able to add children to any club after this date. 
All after school clubs will finish at 4:00pm so please ensure your child is picked up on time.  
 
All children need to wear their own PE kits and trainers to all Sports Clubs. Please bring a water bottle to 
each session. Your child will need to wear their PE kit all day on these days due to current COVID-19 
guidelines. 
 
If your child is interested and would like to attend the club/clubs, please sign the permission slip overleaf 
and tick the box/boxes of your chosen club/clubs. We cannot guarantee your child getting into all the clubs 
but we will try our very best and will notify you of their allocations. 
 
Please return your letter by Friday 2nd October 2020.  
Please note places will be selected on a first come first served. 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. Brearley 
School Administrator & 
Attendance Lead 
 
 

 

 



 

After School Clubs 

 

Monday 

Football (Year 5 & Year 6) 

 

Tuesday 

Basketball (Year 5 & Year 6)                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

Wednesday 

Computer Club (Year 3 & Year 4) 

 

 

Name of child:…………………………………………………………..                Class:…………………… 

Please tick as appropriate 

My child will be picked up from school at 4:00pm…....................................................    

 

Signed:……………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian)   Date:……………………… 

Please sign above and return this letter to the main office by Friday 2nd October. 

Thank you. 

 

 


